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Dear  
 
Thank you for your financial support in 2023. It gives me great joy each year to thank you for 
your contributions to our church.   
 
This year’s canvass theme is transformation. In our years at 
UCE, Karen and I have experienced many transformations. 
What transformations have you experienced during your time at 
UCE? 
 
There are more transformations ahead. Your donation helps 
keep our church going so that we have a community where we 
can share our transformations. As our covenant says: 
 

With love as our guide, we pledge to create a beloved 
community of peace and compassion… We agree to 
share the ministry of the congregation through our gifts 
of time, talent, and money. 

 
Each March we talk about donations. I ask that you return a 
pledge form so that I can prepare the most accurate estimate 
possible for our annual budget. I hope we can count on your 
support again in 2024.  
 
Thank you for your support. Thank you for your participation.  
 
Thank you for helping the Unitarian Church of Edmonton transform!  
 
 
 
 
Andrew Mills, Canvass Chair 
780-918-3288 


